
 

Post-concert  

Tour &  
telescope view 

Washburn 
Observatory  

conditions permitting 

Thursday October 20 
6:30 p.m  Carillon Concert 

Performed by  Lyle Anderson 
Carillonneur 
Lyle Anderson began carillon study on the University of 
Wisconsin Memorial Carillon in the mid-1960s with  
Professor John W. Harvey. Following a year's study with 
the late Leen 't Hart at the Netherlands Carillon School in 
Amersfoort, Anderson earned a diploma in carillon in June 
1980. Returning to Madison, he was appointed University 
Carillonneur in August 1986. 
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